
 

 

October 2024 
   Welcome to our relaunched Mather News. 

     Your health is our priority & we look forward to 

sharing key information with you every quarter. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Breast Screening Mobile Unit                                                            
is coming to Morrisons’ Car park Speke, between October and 

December 2024. If you have been invited within the last 3 years, and 
have not attended, please contact us to book your appointment. 

 Please phone: 0151 282 6920/1 

Or email: bscreening@rlbuht.nhs.uk 



 

 

 

IF YOU CHANGE 
ANY OF YOUR 

CONTACT 
DETAILS 

PLEASE LET US 
KNOW!  

Repeat 
prescriptions take                    
two full working       
days to process.                         

Please note, at busy 
times, it may take a 

little longer. 

 

PATCHS is a new easy way to contact the surgery online to request a sick note. 

 REGISTER TODAY. 

 
BOOK YOUR FLU JAB TODAY! 

IF YOU ARE ELIGIBLE FOR A 
FLU JAB, PLEASE SPEAK TO 

OUR CARE NAVIGATORS TO 
BOOK YOU AN 
APPOINTMENT. 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                    

Did you know?  
You can save time getting your repeat prescription: You can order 
your repeat medication with the click of a button on the NHS App.                                                                  
You can also check if your prescription has been issued. 
 

Staff News 

We are delighted to 
welcome a new member of 

staff to our team….. 

Debbie Woods 
Debbie is our new ANP 

(Advanced Nurse Practitioner) 


